
NEWSLETTER— FRIDAY 22ND MARCH 2024 

‘JESUS IS AT THE HEART OF ALL THAT WE DO’ 

 

MARCH 

 Mon 25 Mar 11am—Y3 Class Mass 

 Wed 27 Mar—Easter Lunch 

 Wed 27 Mar—Big Lent Walk 

 Thur 28 Mar 3.30pm —Break up 

Easter 

 

APRIL 

 

Tues 9 Apr -School re-opens 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 
Wow! Even for St Peter’s this has been an incredibly busy week. We have 

enjoyed welcoming you all to parent’s evening, sharing all the achievements 

of our children and the ways we can continue to work together to support 

them. Year 4 have performed Romeo and Juliet, as part of the Shakespeare 

Schools ensemble, where they shone with their confidence, both in terms of 

reciting their lines but also in the way they commanded the stage; truly 

wonderful. Year 5 enjoyed a trip to Westminster and a ride on the London 

Eye, not to mention a close encounter with the King himself outside the 

gates of Buckingham Palace-so unbelievably exciting! That’s not to mention 

all the usual learning and enrichment that goes on each and every day. 

Whilst I am absolutely exhausted, I am incredibly grateful for the staff that 

give so generously of their time in school but also their own time to make 

these things happen, to you the parents who support our plans by ensuring 

the children are available and in the right place with the right equipment 

and to our children who soak up each and every opportunity and use it to 

broaden their outlook, support their learning and to create special memories. I 

do not ever take this support for granted and I am incredibly grateful for it. 

 

Next week, we will be spending time together each day in prayer as we     

journey through Holy Week. We have liturgies prepared that will take us  

into the Forest, on a prayer journey in the hall, as well as class focused    

worships. If you are able, we would love you to take a journey through Holy 

Week with us first thing on Thursday Morning, where our Year 6 children 

will be leading a prayer journey.  

 

On Wednesday, we plan to complete our Lenten Big Walk in aid of CAFOD. 

Each class will complete a walk with their class to show support and to     

complete our Lenten promise, to GIVE.  Reception and Year 1 and 2 will walk 

through Green Drive whilst our older children will walk to Lytham Hall and 

back. This year Cafod have asked that donations are sent via Just Giving, 

saving paper and making things generally more efficient. If you click on 

the link beow, you can donate any sponsorship money via the website. Last 

year we raise over £1,400, which was incredible.  

 

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-peters-lenten-walk 

 

Have a restful weekend 

Mrs G-R PE DAYS 

Rec  Weds & Fri 

Year 1  Mon & Thurs 

Year 2  Tues & Fri 

Year 3  Mon & Weds 

Year 4  Mon & Thurs 

Year 5  Weds & Thurs 

Year 6  Weds & Thurs 

PLEASE SEE OUR    

PARISH  

NEWSLETTERS ON  

SEPARATE  

ATTACHMENT 

 

 

 

 

Parents/grandparents are welcome to join us 

https://schools.walk.cafod.org.uk/fundraising/st-peters-lenten-walk


 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE ORDER SCHOOL LUNCHES 

VIA SCOPAY 

Week commencing 25th March 

Please choose off the Autumn/Winter 

menu  -  

WEEK 1 

Please see menu HERE 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If your child celebrates their birthday 
during April, we would like to invite 
them to join the special   'Birthday 
Table'  This includes a  cupcake with 
candle and a specially decorated table, 
the cost is 50p (please pay via Scopay un-
der trips/events) 
  
The 'Birthday Table' for March will take 
place on Fri 26th April 
  

 

The following children’s artwork has been selected 

for this year’s Gazette Young Seasiders School Art & 

Crafts        Exhibition, please see poster above with 

dates and times of exhibition.  Well done to all the 

children! 

Kindergarten Levi & Rogan  

Reception Ralphie 

Year 1  Marcella  

Year 2  Blythe, Jenson & Willow 

Year 3  Verity & Grace 

Year 4  Caoimhe, Jessica, Barney & Ava 

Year 5  Ben 

Year 6  Lily-Mae & James 

Congratulations to category  

winners  

Willow & Ben!   

 

https://www.st-peters-pri.lancs.sch.uk/parents/school-meals/school-lunch-menus











